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ITEM 8b 

 
 

Speed Bump Proposal Reviewed by OCFA 
 

The District’s permit application to OCFA for a redesign of the speed bumps on Beach Road was 
denied due to the impact of creating a longer drive time to the last house on the road. 
 
What the denial means is that we won’t be permitted to install standard speed bumps like the 
ones up on Camino Capistrano at Pines Park.  Instead, OCFA is approving the ‘speed cushion’ 
design, as per the details on the following page. 
 
The speed cushion design is a bit more expensive to install but the good news is that OCFA did 
not deny the request for two additional locations. 
 
The proposal is to replace 3 of the 5 existing rubber speed cushions plus add two new locations, 
for a total of 7. 
 
In addition to these 7 locations, there are also 2 existing concrete speed bumps that are actually 
structural covers over storm drains and along with the dip at 35195 and the 2 stop signs, the road 
would now have 12 actual speed limiting devices. 
 
 
 






